
 

Park Board Meeting – January 20, 2025 

Vancouver Aquatic Centre Renewal – Report Back 
The below is for information only. Minutes contain the official record of Board decisions. 

 
~ ~ ~ ~ ~ 

 
Final motion as amended: 
 

A. THAT the Vancouver Park Board direct staff to proceed with the February 24, 
2025, recommended program, as presented in the report titled, Vancouver 
Aquatic Centre Renewal – Recommended Program; and 
 

B. FURTHER THAT the Vancouver Park Board approve a Capital Plan reallocation 
of $7,600,000 from the West End Waterfront Parks Phase 1 Implementation 
Project. 
 

C. THAT the Vancouver Park Board affirm its commitment to providing a 50 m 
aquatic facility within Vancouver. 
 

D. THAT as the 2019 VanSplash recommendations do not reflect current state, the 
Vancouver Park Board direct staff to update the “Recommendations for Service 
Delivery” section of VanSplash, including a 25-year vision, to reflect the current 
state of the Park Board aquatic inventory, studies to-date, and alignment with 
other strategies/plans, including the Community Centre Strategy renewal 
prioritization update. 
 

E. FURTHER THAT this update shall include provision for a 50 m pool within the 
next 10-years.  
 

F. That the Vancouver Park board direct staff to report back on the feasibility of 
adding a temporary pool basin to the VAC to accommodate swimmers displaced 
from the VAC during its renewal. 
 


